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[bookmark: _GoBack]VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT THE GLEBE SURGERY
Parking is expected to be 'challenging' whilst building works are in progress at the Glebe Surgery. 
We would be very grateful for volunteers to help escort those patients who are being dropped off by car, into the building.
Please leave your name at reception and someone will contact you.
Thank you the Glebe Surgery

image1.jpeg




